
 
 

 
 

February 13, 2023        
 
Kelsey Boskelly        
 
VIA EMAIL –   kaboskelly@aol.com 
  
Re:  FOIA  23-09 
 
Subject: Requesting the dollar amount of stipends that are currently being paid to backup 
payroll staff; are these payroll duties being performed during the course of the normal 
business day, on top of their normal job duties? Do they receive overtime payment on top of 
the stipend they’re being paid? 

Dear Ms. Boskelly: 

This letter will serve as Oswego Community Unit School District 308’s response to your 
2/1/2023 request under the Freedom of Information Act (5 ILCS 140/1 et seq.), in which you 
asked for the above referenced information.   

Staff members (2) were assigned payroll support specialist duties in addition to their current 
assigned job duties. They receive a stipend of $10,000 each. There is no overtime 
associated with these positions. All work is done within normal working hours. 

To promote district transparency and assist others who may have a similar question, go to 
www.sd308.org  and select Our District > Freedom of Information Act Request > FOIA 
Request Responses>FOIA Requests Responses -2023 – click on the link for 23-09  for 
information on previous requests. 

Please let me know if you have additional questions. Thank you. 
 

 
Andrea Wiaduch  
Andrea Wiaduch 
Finance Coordinator/ 
Freedom of Information Officer 


